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Mr Cox,

Your request is not a formal freedom of information request however | can provide the following _
} information which may be of help to you. \

| have located the file | think you have referred to. Its reference is 10/00112/MIXED. Mr Riding was
advised by yourself that the caravan was used as overflow accommodation from the main dwelling
and at the time Mr Stone’s daughter and son in law lived in the caravan and it was deemed ancillary
to the dwellinghouse. It was made clear that should the caravan be occupied separately it would form
a separate planning unit requiring planning permission.

Another file which may be of interest is 16/00294/CARAVN referring to a different caravan on Ms
Wood’s land. Following correspondence with Ms Wood the caravan was removed and photos dated
8 December 2016 show no caravan (touring or static) present on the land. The case was closed.

The allegation | am investigating is in respect of a different mobile home and a touring caravan
located on Ms Wood’s land.

Should you wish to submit a freedom of information request please follow the process detailed in the
following link and complete the FOI request form;

hitp:/iwww._winchester.gov. uk/about/access-to-information/freedom-of-information-act and the
Council’s information officer will respond accordingly.

Regards,

Kate Longley

Enforcement Officer

Winchester City Council and South Downs National Park
Telephone: 01962 848 475

E mail: KLongley@winchester.gov.uk

Internet: www.winchester.gov.uk




